
Zion Christian Church 

Congregational Meeting – November 9, 2014 

Board Moderator, Rickie Smith, opened the congregational meeting following the worship service on 

November 9, 2014.  The purpose of the meeting was to approve or disapprove the Property 

Committee’s motion, made during the September 9, 2014 meeting, to sell the parsonage. Prior to the 

meeting, documents were disseminated via the newsletter, Web site, and as handouts at the entrance 

of the sanctuary.  

Following a brief explanation of the process should the sale be approved by the congregation, an 

opportunity was provided for discussion and comments.  

Zion members present voted with the majority choosing to approve the sale of the parsonage. The final 

count including three absentee ballots was 38 to approve, 1 not approve. 

The meeting was closed with prayer. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda R. Holt 

Recording Secretary 

 


